
ACPSEM's Asia-Pacific Special Interest Group (APSIG) would like to announce

the 2018 Elekta Travel Award. This annual award enables one Medical Physicist

from the Asia-Pacific to travel to Australia for educational purposes.

The winner will attend the EPSM conference in Adelaide, 29th – 31st October

2018, present a research paper, visit Medical Physics departments and

universities and submit a report to APSIG upon their return.

To be considered for the Award, all application materials must be received by the

ACPSEM no later than 5:00pm AEST 15th June 2018. The name of the

successful applicant will be announced by 22nd June.

Go to https://www.acpsem.org.au/about-acpsem/elekta-travel-awards for the

application form, selection criteria, conditions and details of the application

process or email apsig@acpsem.org.au for more information.
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